
GCSE Results Day Guidelines 
 
¶ TBGS results will be available for collection from the Sixth Form Centre from approximately 9.00am, 

Thursday 22 August. 
¶ Please go to the appropriate room to collect your results: 

▪ Burgh  SF1 
▪ Dart  SF1 
▪ Fox Tor  SF3 
▪ Goodrington   Common Room (near end) 
▪ Haldon  Common Room (far end)   
▪ Rougemont  Sixth Form Café 

 
¶ Successful applicants to the Sixth Form who took their GCSEs at Torquay Boys’ will receive a letter 

with their results slip, explaining what to do next. 
 
¶ Successful applicants to the Sixth Form from schools other than Torquay Boys’ are asked to come to 

the Sixth Form Centre between 9am and 11am Friday 23 August with their results slip. 
 
¶ If you applied to join our Sixth Form but no longer intend to, we would be grateful if you would let us 

know so that we can allocate your place to someone else (email: jbainbridge@tbgs.torbay.sch.uk). 
 
¶ If you have achieved at least 36 points in the relevant subjects* and the required grade in your chosen 

Sixth Form subjects, congratulations!  We look forward to welcoming you to the Sixth Form at 08.45am, 
Tuesday 3 
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